
Tsuen Wan Trade Association Primary School 
   Circular 24-149/L07 

  6th March, 2025 
Dear Parents, 

Circular on HKRSP Annual Parade 2024-25 
 

The Hong Kong Road Safety Patrol (HKRSP) Annual Parade 2024-25 will be held on 
23rd March to demonstrate HKRSP’s sense of national identity and sense of belonging to 
the country. The school will arrange for the participation of the HKRSP members. The details 
are as follows: 

 

 For enquiries, please contact Mr. Lai Ki Wa. 
 

           Yours faithfully, 
 

____________________ 
                   Chow Kim Ho 
                   Principal 
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Tsuen Wan Trade Association Primary School 
Reply Slip of Circular 24-149/L07 < Please return it Mr. Lai Ki Wa via the class teacher > 

Circular on HKRSP Annual Parade 2024-25 
Dear Principal, 

I acknowledge receipt of the above-mentioned circular regarding the HKRSP Annual  
Parade 2024-25.  
□My child will participate in this activity. 
 
□My child will not participate in this activity. 
 
Parents’ remarks (if any) :                                                               
 
Student’s Name:               (    )             Parent’s Signature:                  

Class:                                              Date:                  
 

* Please put a ‘’ in the appropriate box. 

Date 23rd March, 2025 (Sunday) 

Assembly Time 10:00 

Dismissal Time 18:00 

Assembly & 

Dismissal Point 
Tsing Yi Station (The Customer Service Centre on the first floor) 

Venue 
Hong Kong Police College  

(18 Ocean Park Road, Wong Chuk Hang, Hong Kong) 

Dress Code HKRSP winter uniform 

Transportation 
Public transport (Fares to be paid by students, they need to bring their 

own Octopus cards) 

Fee Free of charge 

Remarks 
1. Our school teachers will accompany students during the activity 
2. Lunch will be provided 


